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  NEWSLETTER NO.10 SUMMER TERM – 05 JUL 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 11 

Monday 8th July School Shop Open 08.45-09.30 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 
 Presentation of Summer Reading Challenge 15.00 
Tuesday 9th  Dress Rehearsal Y4 & Y6 Musical Production ‘We’ll Meet Again’ 14.00 

 Full Governors’ Meeting  20.00 
Wednesday 10th  School Shop Open 15.15-16.30 

Thursday 11th  CREATIVE CRAFT & SENIOR SCHOOL CHOIR - CANCELLED   

 
Y4 & Y6 Musical Production ‘We’ll Meet Again’ – Performers to 

return for 18.00 Performance starts 19.00 
19.00-21.00 

Friday 12th  Awards Assembly + Performance from Drama Club 08.55 

NO KARATE 
Y4 & Y6 Musical Production ‘We’ll Meet Again’  
Performers to return for 18.00 Performance starts 19.00 

19.00-21.00 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Harry  LEARN:  For always coming into School ready to Learn 

YEAR 1 
Amber 

GROW & WORSHIP:  For great enthusiasm in all that she does and for being 
kind and helpful! 

Eloise LEARN:  For perfect handwriting and for creating an amazing ‘Wild Thing’ 

YEAR 2 
Harry  

LEARN:  For very expressive performance poetry! Fabian  

William  

YEAR 3 

Baxter 
LOVE:  For always showing kindness to others and being his best self at all 
times  

Felix 

LEARN:  For fantastic work on play scripts Lettie 

Michael  

YEAR 4 

Josephine LEARN:  For always being her best self 

India  LOVE:  For always being kind and caring to others 

Belle  LEARN:  For a good work ethic this week 

YEAR 5 Oliver LEARN:  For writing a fabulous short fantasy story 

YEAR 6 Jack LEARN:  For his fantastic leaflet produced for Science homework  
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FRIENDSHIP 

Ewan (Y3) For showing kindness to a friend on Sports Day  

Liberty (Y3) 
For being a good citizen and helping to recycle breaktime snacks 

Lily (Y3) 

P.E. 

Avaani (Y6) For excellent batting in Rounders Club  

Rupert (Y4) For excellent effort and listening skills in PE 

Olivia (Y3) For excellent effort and running in PE 

MUSIC  
Ina-Mae (Y1) For wonderful singing in Music this week! 

Ellie (Y5) For great singing in Music and Choir! 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Michael (Y3) for passing the ABRSM Piano Prep Test 

• Mollie (Y1) for achieving the Stage 3 Learn to Swim Award 

• Milly (Y5) for achieving a 1st place rosette for a beautiful dressage test on 
Duke after only 3 days together.   

• Eloise (Y1) who earned an Award of Excellence for an outstanding 
performance at Crowborough School of Dancing and the Stage 3 Learn to 
Swim Award 

• Lorraine (Y3) who earned an Award of Excellence for an outstanding 
performance at Crowborough School of Dancing  

 
FLUTE & CLARINET LESSONS  
Mrs Crowley visited Year 3 and 4 today to demonstrate these instruments with her current pupils.  There are 
spaces for next Academic Year – all enquiries to the office.  
 
GUITAR LESSONS 
Mr Smith is leaving us at the end of term so we are currently recruiting a Guitar teacher and will keep you 
advised.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Thank you to the School Council who have 
been busy raising awareness for recycling 
packaging from break time snacks.  We have 
noticed that more children are bringing in 
packaging that can be recycled.  Thank you to 
parents and children! 

Rowland (N) together with his Mum and Dad will be 
acting in a play at Toad Rock, Rusthall at the end of 
July.  The subject is the rock itself with a light-
hearted and adventurous look at its history from 
creation to present day.  Nursery children may even 
have a visit from ‘Sludge’.  Watch this space for 
photos! 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 

 

 

* A THANK YOU FROM THE PTA * 
This year’s summer fair enjoyed the 
hottest day of the year with many of 
our adult visitors longing to dive into 
the Nerf arena for a good old 

fashioned water fight!  The fair was a great success and the PTA wishes to thank everyone for their support 
both in the run up to the fair and on the day itself.  All of your time and generous donations meant that we were 
able to raise £3,800 which added to the events throughout the year means we are able to give the school a 
cheque for £8,000.  This money will go to support school projects and is something we should all be very 
proud of achieving; we couldn’t have done it without you all! 
The fair was also about focusing on our planet and doing our part to limit the amount of waste we send to 
landfill.  At the end of the fair there were just 4 bags of waste, 2 of which were sent for recycling, I think you will 
agree that this is a good step forward.  Sustainability will remain a focus of the PTA. 
For now, all that remains is a BIG THANK YOU and to wish you a wonderful summer holiday.   
Cam, Claerwyn, Kathy and Claire 
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The nursery children brought their teddies to 
school and enjoyed a picnic together outside 
in the sunshine 

 

The Foundation Stage led the Assembly on Tuesday. The children read and acted out the 
story of the Good Samaritan. They have learnt that Jesus loves us all wherever we live. 

 

The Foundation Stage 
Cake Sale raised just 
over £100.  Thank you to 
all the parents who 
baked cakes. 

 


